
13/08/2021 

MR Elizabeth Thorn 
- 17 Thyra Rd ST 
Palm Beach NSW 2108 
Bethorn@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

Any development on this dangerous and busy road will be highly undesirable.
Authorities will have a major responsibility to ensure that this is done in a safe manner but 
regardless the traffic disruption will be impossible to avoid.
This section of road is already often very congested and any further disruption by development 
will be unacceptable. 

Sent: 13/08/2021 5:48:32 PM
Subject: Online Submission


